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Friday, 03 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 11 Uniform 
 
On their return to school on Monday June 3rd, Year 10 officially make the transition to Year 11 and we are looking 
forward to seeing them in the Year 11 uniform. 
 
Our uniform for Year 11 is in our Uniform Policy on the website but reproduced below: 

• white short or long sleeved plain tailored shirt 

• Fairfield school jumper with the embroidered Fairfield logo in navy. 

• Plain black tailored trousers OR plain black tailored skirt (i.e. with a zip), either A-line or with large box pleats, 
on or slightly above the knee. Stretchy, lycra or tube skirts are not allowed. 

• Ties are optional, however, as now, they are only worn with trousers. 
 
Students are still expected to follow the rules on shoes, hair, make-up and jewellery. 

New uniform may be purchased from:       

• Monkhouse Schoolwear (formerly The School Uniform Shop), St Peters Street, Hereford 

Telephone   0161 476 7216  www.monkhouse.com 

 

• Clubsport at Intersport, Unit 4, All Saints Court, Hereford HR4 0BA                                                      

Telephone 01432  342626     info@clubsport.co.uk  www.clubsport.co.uk   

Generic uniform may be embroidered with school name at:    

• Sarah Murrin, Horse & Jockey Ltd, Horse & Jockey Ltd, 2 Closure Place Peterchurch Hereford HR2 0RS 

Telephone 01981 550467   capzcovers@gmail.com 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mr P Jennings 

Head Teacher 
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